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COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 82 
Tuesday, 14 December 2021 

 
Dear Members, 
 
A member of our staff (C125s) tested positive for COVID-19 infection today. C125s 
was last at the Club on 9 December 2021. C125s was fully vaccinated. 
 
As always, all relevant SOPs are being adhered to. The following details are the 
movements of C125s at the Club: 
 

DATE TIME MOVEMENTS 

Wednesday, 
8/12/2021 

8.30 am 
Arrived at the Club and worked as a HR Executive at 
the Admin Office in compliance with the SOP. 

12.30 pm Ate lunch at the Main Lounge. 

5.35 pm Left RSGC. 

Thursday, 
9/12/2021 

8.30 am 
Arrived at the Club and worked as a HR Executive at 
the Admin Office in compliance with the SOP. 

12.37pm Left RSGC (Half Day Annual Leave). 

 
Note: C125s used the Staff Toilet at the Admin Office level 1. 
 
COVID-19 Scorecard 

RSGC is now at Level 2 Alert (Yellow). Kindly click on this link below to see the 
latest Scorecard: 
 
https://www.thersgc.com/score1214   
 
Members who have been to the Club recently and think they may be at risk are 
advised to arrange for a COVID-19 test. 
 
Please stay healthy and safe. 
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